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WTF Fly In #1 2023

Upcoming Events:

Thursday November 2nd
Angelo RC Club Meeting
Golden Corral 7:00 PM

NEW ARC MEMBER

Please welcome our newest
ARC member Aaron Oquin
Thank you for your member-
ship Aaron. We look forward
to seeing you at our meetings

and out at the field
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Photo Credlt Gary Jones

Our 42nd Annual Fall Fly -In aka the West Texas Fly-In #1 was a tr'emendous successl
" A Three Days of perfect weather. We met a lot of old friends and made some new. We
" had a total of 41 pilots. Thanks to Josh Yarbro for his contest directing our event.
By 2 What a great representation of clubs from around our area and a lot of campers this
4 year. We saw some beautiful planes and great airmanship. Fortunately we did not plant
g \ 3 | Too many balsa trees either. Our Saturday evening Pot Luck Dinner was organized by
Anette Sellers—Thank You Anette! - was a HUGE Success. We will be doing this again!
Also, Jlmmy Fogelman and Gary Jones really need to be thanked for the field ‘nrepara‘rlon that they did.
Gary and Jimmy mowed many acers and poisoned many weeds making our field look as good as it did for
our guests. Thank you again gentlemen and all of the club members that helped in the field work day.

This month Angelo RC Club say's good bye to our Secretary/Treasurer James Fields. Thank you James
for the most awesome professional job you did serving our club. We wish you luck in your career in Arizo- |
na and thank you for your service to our county too.

TURKEY TOSS  Please remember you are always welcome to attend our monthly business meet-
ing this week at Golden Corral Restaurant. Meeting starts at 7:00 come earlier
to eat. Till next month Fly Safely, and may you have a have a very Happy
Thanksgiving and see you at the meeting.

-

Charlie Campbell Editor A"h:._?,
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Ultrix 600 Night Flying
By Gary Jones

WILDLIFE

Jim Mohling & Gary Jones doing
some WINDY night flying

ARC Inc 2023 Officers

President
Charlie Campbell

Vice President
Mark Greer

Secretary/Treasurer
James Fields

https:// Safety/Field Officer
www.youtube.com/ Gary Jones
watch?v=-GNHpHJjY0o We

ebmaster

Jimmy Gaona



http://www.angelorc.com/
http://www.angelorc.com/
https://www.amadistrict8.org/blogs.php?b83g98s22=7
http://www.tpwd.state.tx.us/state-parks/san-angelo
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1052718314758860/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-GNHpHJjY0o

Angelo RC Club Says Good-Bye

Since August 2021 James Fields has stepped up and
served Angelo RC Club like he does our country in the
United States Air Force. James has been our Secretary
Treasurer and has done an outstanding job of keeping up
with our club expenses. However, the Air Force has
other plans for James and his family. James is moving to
Arizona to serve our country. Thank you very much for
your time and dedication to our club business James. It
has been a pleasure to have you with us for these short
ears. We wish you luck in your career and also your
hobby if you have time. You will always have a home base
at Angelo RC if you ever come this way partner.

May you have many smooth landings.

The Angelo RC Club




FRIA UPDATE BY ARC SAFETY OFFICER GARY JONES

You'rs receiving mis emall because of your affilation with the Acsdemy of fdodel Aeronautics.

Dear Gary Jones,

Thank you for providing AMA with the information necessary to request a FRIA for your
current flying site at/near 4615 Arden Rd. We have officially submitted an application on
behalf of your club, Angelo RC Inc. The FAA started processing FRIA applications in early
July; however, this is a slow-moving process, and AMA is unable to provide you with any FAA
status updates for your specific application. Once the FAA has reviewed and processed your
application, they will send out a notification email to both the AMA team member who
submitted your application and you, the primary point of contact.

Please note that the FAA has announced they are extending the Remote ID enforcement
date by six months. Radio Controlled Operators now have until March 16, 2024 before they
will have to comply with the rule.

We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding through this process.

Best regards,

AMA Clubs Department

MODELAIRCRAFT.ORG/CLUBS |

® 2023 Academy of Model Aeronautics. 5161 E. Memorial Dr., Muncie IN 47302,
Tel.: (765) 287-1256; Fax.: (765) 285-4248 — All rights reserved,
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Bill GGI"Y and Jim ngh"’ Flylng — Photos by Gary Jones Charlie Campbell




National Free Flight Society Indoor Meet Belton Texas October 7
By Charlie Campbell







